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Oregon has proven time and again that mail-in voting is safe, inclusive and efficient. 

Every registered Oregonian deserves the right to vote without having to sacrifice 

safety or income. This would punish rural, disabled, elderly and young voters.  

There is no need to build barriers where none are needed. It would be incredibly 

stupid to move backwards in voting accessibility.  


